



Dummerston Treasurer &lt;dvtreas@gmail.com&gt;

**Fwd: AGENDAcorridorcomm.doc #1**

1 message

Ezekiel Goodband &lt;zekegoodband@gmail.com&gt;

Mon, Feb 28, 2011 at 7:33 AM

To: Dummerston Treasurer &lt;treasurer@dummerston.org&gt;

Begin forwarded message:

**From:** Greg Brown <gig\_brown@yahoo.com>  
**Date:** February 9, 2011 10:07:54 AM EST  
**To:** Steve Glabach <gfcserv@svcable.net>  
**Cc:** Beverly Tier <dtsignet@svcable.net>, Ezekiel Goodband <zekegoodband@gmail.com>, Mark Whitaker <mswyt@svcable.net>, Bill Schmidt <elysian2@sover.net>, Lew Sorenson <lew@svcable.net>, Jack Manix <jacmanix@sover.net>  
**Subject:** Re: AGENDAcorridorcomm.doc

Good morning Steve. I'd like to suggest a few steps that will make our next meetings a bit more productive, especially if your goal is to get public input now on what folks think about land use in the corridors. First, it would be good to have committee members introduce themselves to the people attending the meeting. Even in a small town like Dummerston, not everyone knows everyone else and folks should know who is doing this work for the town.

Second, it would be helpful to have the night's agenda available as a hand out or posted on a big sheet of paper so the audience knows how the meeting will unfold. It's also clear after last night that the public is not completely up to speed on the committee's mission, so it would be good for you to explain that to the audience at the very beginning of the meeting. A handout with the select board's charge to the committee would also help them follow what we're doing.

It would also be helpful for someone to record on a flip chart the ideas that people express so they can "see" what's been said. That often helps them add or expand on ideas and it can also save time if people don't repeat ideas that are already recorded. I'd be happy to arrange for the flip chart and do the recording on it at the meeting. Last, it would also be helpful if we could help focus public input by asking them to respond to 3 or 4 specific questions as discussion starters. For example, we could ask them "What concerns do you have for the future of your land?", or "What do you like most (or least) about the current land use along the road?"

If you want our next meetings to be like the one last night, gathering public input, we really need to make sure the Agenda says that, and that it's warned as a public hearing, not just a committee discussion. We spent a majority of last night listening to the public (a good thing) and very little time discussing among committee members land use issues in the southern portion of the corridor. Given the sensitivity that came up during the town plan process about keeping the public informed, we need to be extra careful about agenda details.

Thanks.

Greg

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 30, 2011, at 8:02 PM, "Steve Glabach" <gfcserv@svcable.net> wrote:

Please respond by Monday, 7PM with any other suggested additions to the agenda

AGENDA

ROUTE 5 & 30 CORRIDOR COMMITTEE

February 8, 2011

6:30 PM

SOUTHERN VERMONT LEARNING COLLABORATIVE

NOTE: MEETING LOCATION CHANGE

1. Call to order at 6:30 PM
2. Approve minutes of January 11th meeting
3. Report from Lew Sorenson regarding grant funding
4. Report from Lew on website progress
5. Discuss factors regarding development specifically on

Old Ferry Road and Route 5 from Brattleboro Town line  
to north end of Carpenter Road

6. Other Business
7. Next meeting date March 8th (place TBA)
8. Adjournment



Dummerston Treasurer &lt;dvtreas@gmail.com&gt;

## Fwd: AGENDAcorridorcomm.doc #2

1 message

Ezekiel Goodband &lt;zekegoodband@gmail.com&gt;

Mon, Feb 28, 2011 at 7:33 AM

To: Dummerston Treasurer &lt;treasurer@dummerston.org&gt;

Begin forwarded message:

**From:** "Lew Sorenson" <lew@svcable.net>  
**Date:** February 9, 2011 8:39:48 PM EST  
**To:** "Greg Brown" <gig\_brown@yahoo.com>, "Steve Glabach" <gfcserv@svcable.net>  
**Cc:** "Beverly Tier" <dtsignet@svcable.net>, "Ezekiel Goodband" <zekegoodband@gmail.com>, "Mark Whitaker" <mswvt@svcable.net>, "Bill Schmidt" <elysian2@sover.net>, "Jack Manix" <jacmanix@sover.net>  
**Subject:** RE: AGENDAcorridorcomm.doc

Thanks Greg, I agree. I hope Zeke captured much of the points people made as I know my memory will start losing the specifics before this morning.  
Lew

---

**From:** Greg Brown [mailto:gig\_brown@yahoo.com]  
**Sent:** Wednesday, February 09, 2011 10:08 AM  
**To:** Steve Glabach  
**Cc:** Beverly Tier; Ezekiel Goodband; Mark Whitaker; Bill Schmidt; Lew Sorenson; Jack Manix  
**Subject:** Re: AGENDAcorridorcomm.doc

Good morning Steve. I'd like to suggest a few steps that will make our next meetings a bit more productive, especially if your goal is to get public input now on what folks think about land use in the corridors. First, it would be good to have committee members introduce themselves to the people attending the meeting. Even in a small town like Dummerston, not everyone knows everyone else and folks should know who is doing this work for the town.

Second, it would be helpful to have the night's agenda available as a hand out or posted on a big sheet of paper so the audience knows how the meeting will unfold. It's also clear after last night that the public is not completely up to speed on the committee's mission, so it would be good for you to explain that to the audience at the very beginning of the meeting. A handout with the select board's charge to the committee would also help them follow what we're doing.

It would also be helpful for someone to record on a flip chart the ideas that people express so they can "see" what's been said. That often helps them add or expand on ideas and it can also save time if people don't repeat ideas that are already recorded. I'd be happy to arrange for the flip chart and do the recording on it at the meeting. Last, it would also be helpful if we could help focus public input by asking them to respond to 3 or 4 specific questions as discussion starters. For example, we could ask them "What concerns do you have for the future of your land?", or "What do you like most (or least)

about the current land use along the road?"

If you want our next meetings to be like the one last night, gathering public input, we really need to make sure the Agenda says that, and that it's warned as a public hearing, not just a committee discussion. We spent a majority of last night listening to the public (a good thing) and very little time discussing among committee members land use issues in the southern portion of the corridor. Given the sensitivity that came up during the town plan process about keeping the public Informed, we need to be extra careful about agenda details.

Thanks.

Greg

Sent from my iPad

On Jan 30, 2011, at 8:02 PM, "Steve Glabach" <[gfcserv@svcable.net](mailto:gfcserv@svcable.net)> wrote:

Please respond by Monday, 7PM with any other suggested additions to the agenda

AGENDA  
ROUTE 5 & 30 CORRIDOR COMMITTEE  
February 8, 2011  
6:30 PM  
SOUTHERN VERMONT LEARNING COLLABORATIVE

NOTE: MEETING LOCATION CHANGE

1. Call to order at 6:30 PM
2. Approve minutes of January 11th meeting
3. Report from Lew Sorenson regarding grant funding
4. Report from Lew on website progress
5. Discuss factors regarding development specifically on  
Old Ferry Road and Route 5 from Brattleboro Town line  
to north end of Carpenter Road
6. Other Business
7. Next meeting date March 8th (place TBA)
8. Adjournment

